
USA Annual Meeting 
July 1, 2021



Affirmation of Officers

President- Dave Krack Directors -  Connie Cotter (1 year remaining)

Vice President- Jill Cohan Noli Ergas (1 year remaining)

Treasurer and Membership - Danielle Chevalier Dale Grzych (2 years remaining)

Secretary- Open Phil Sanders (1 year remaining)

Shannon Sparks (1 year remaining)

Richard Tharett (1 year remaining)

Rick Tharett (1 year remaining)

Webmaster- Mike Schatz   Membership-  Mike Schatz   Insurance/Club Chair- Wendy Grzych



Election of New Officers
Secretary - Jake Bavarsky (elected at meeting)

Director - John Foss (elected at meeting)



Old Business
USA Rulebook approved 

USA Event - Mini Grants 

USA Social 

Unicycle Week - Distance & Freestyle Challenge 2020



USA MINI GRANTS
At the 2019 USA Annual Meeting the USA Mini Grant was revealed.

$200 grants are provided by the USA to individuals or groups hosting regional unicycle 

events for USA Members. 

Noli Ergas requested and was granted funds for the 2020 Moab Unicycle Festival in 

March, 2020.

The process is simple and intended to increase opportunities for unicycling throughout 

the year and throughout the country. 

USA Mini Grant Application

https://uniusa.org/resources/Documents/USA%20Event%20Sponsorship%20Application.pdf


USA Social Media - Come Join US!
The Unicycling Society of America, Inc. - Home

@uniusainc - instagram

Discord will be added soon. Stay tuned.

https://www.facebook.com/UniUSAInc
https://www.instagram.com/uniusainc/?hl=en


Financial Overview 
2020-2021



Membership and Revenue 2004-2021

Total Members at 

7/1/2020:

           419

   (576 on 7/1/2020)



New Business

Continue to build and support regional events

NAUCC 2022- Applications for Hosting were due DECEMBER, 2020. Interested, but 

not sure? Let us help! Contact- Connie Cotter (Constance.cotter@gmail.com)

Looking to improve USA member content, benefits, and connections. 



Current Board Reports
President- Dave Krack Directors -  Connie Cotter 

Vice President- Jill Cohan Noli Ergas 

Secretary- Open- filled at meeting Phil Sanders 

Treasurer and Membership - Danielle Chevalier Shannon Sparks 

Richard Tharett 

Rick Tharett 

Webmaster- Mike Schatz   Membership-  Mike Schatz   Insurance/Club Chair- Wendy Grzych



President’s Report
As we move forward from 2021 into 2022 and beyond we have a opportunity to expand the USA. The first 24 

hours here in Madison are proof that what matters about unicycling is the people and the connections we make 

with each other. If you’re on this meeting via zoom (or not here at all), you are missing out. In spite of all the 

setbacks and limited events here, we’re having the best Not NAUCC, but at the same time it still is in a way. 

Our strong suit is our members. As it’s been pointed out time and time again, unicyclists are great people (for 

the most part). We learned a few things over the pandemic with the Freestyle and Virtual Distance Challenges 

of 2020. Moving forward we hope to increase both our virtual presence and get back to gathering in person with 

regional meetups and events. 

This is going to require work on our end, and it’s also going to require clubs offering those events. We still have 

the $200 grant available. We would love to see clubs and members utilize this to make our gathering more 

frequent than even before 2020. 



USA Scholarship Report
Congratulations to the 2021 USA Leadership 

Scholarship recipients- Michael Bachleda and 

Marin Cohan!



Upcoming Events
NAUCC 2022 ?

Unicon 20- Grenoble, France---July 26 - August 6, 2022 



Meeting Adjourned


